
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED COMMUNITY WORKSHOP   
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Community Workshop to discuss 
proposing a new Sunday Trolley Route originally scheduled for Tuesday, 
June 19, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED.  
 
        Connie Diaz, CMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
 


